Chryston Community Hub

Newsletter No. 7 – February 2022



Introduction

On behalf of Robertson Construction Central West, welcome to our newsletter which we will regularly issue throughout construction of the new Chryston Community Hub. Robertson Construction is working in partnership with hub South West, North Lanarkshire Council and NHS Lanarkshire to deliver this project.

Recent Developments

Survey works on the site are now complete and the main construction works will start on Monday 14th February 2022. The new facility is programmed to be completed in Autumn 2023.

Upcoming Construction Work on the Site

Fencing will be erected to fully enclose the site for the safety and protection of our team and the local community. The shaded area, in figure 1 below, shows the extent of area which is not available for public use during the construction works. The works scheduled to take place during the first phase of the construction will be:

- Set up of our site accommodation
- Construction of the new access from Cliffvale Road
- Earthworks, drainage and foundations

Site hours of Operation

Our normal working hours will not exceed the hours noted below.

Monday to Friday	Saturday	Sunday & Public Holidays
0800 - 1900	0800 - 1300	No noise producing works

Security and Parking

CCTV will be used to ensure the site is monitored and secure throughout the construction works. The creation of the car park for the new community hub will be one of our first activities, allowing on-site parking for our construction team.



Figure 1 - Site Boundary

Community Activity

We are passionate about creating a positive impact in the communities we work in. Whether it is investing in local talent and skills, or working with our customers, suppliers and partners to support the local and national economy, we take pride in transforming places knowing there is a greater purpose to what we do.

Robertson will be working with North Lanarkshire Council, NHS Lanarkshire, Hub South West, Education Partners and Local Employability Providers to build lasting relationships in the local community, that have a positive and meaningful impact for future generations.

We appreciate that our work may cause you some inconvenience, and we thank you in advance for your patience and co-operation during the construction period. Please feel free to contact our Project Manager directly with any issues, or if you have any questions related to the build process.

Gillian Bartlett, Robertson Project Manager

g.bartlett@robertson.co.uk

07796626285







